
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

20th April 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our Creative Curriculum topic ‘Romans’ we have 
organised a visit for all Years 3/4 to the Royal Armouries, Leeds.  
The visit will include 2 Educational Workshops as well as 
activities based on our topic theme and a tour of the museum. The 
visit will take place on Monday 14th May 2018. 
   
The children will need to wear school uniform, suitable shoes, 
bring a waterproof coat and a packed lunch (including a drink in 
an unbreakable container) in a bag or rucksack. Due to the 
workshop and train times we need to leave school early so 
children need to be at school for 8.10 a.m. We anticipate being 
back at school by 3.45 p.m. 
 
Please see the attached sheet with details of costs, then sign the 
permission slip and return it to school as soon as possible along 
with the money. 
 
Thank you, 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Hardcastle, Miss Lafbery and Mrs Webb 
Years 3/4 Staff 
 
 
 

 
STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL   
Years 3/4 trips to Royal Armouries, Leeds and Countryside Days, 
Harrogate. 
 
We understand the financial pressure parents are under, 
therefore the school is going to subsidise the two trips. This 
means the cost of both trips, including the museum and the train 
fare to Leeds; and the coach fare to Harrogate, will be £12.00. 
Children currently in receipt of free school meals do not need 
to pay.  
 
 
 



Name of child………………………………………………………………………. Class 
……………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Years 3/4 visit to 
Royal Armouries, Leeds on Monday 14th May 2018 and I accept all 
the arrangements made by the school.   
   
Signed………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
Name of child………………………………………………………………………. Class 
……………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to the 
Countryside Day at the Yorkshire Showground, Harrogate on 
Tuesday 5th June 2018 and I accept all the arrangements made by 
the school. 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………. 
 

 
 

I enclose £12.00 towards the cost of the two trips.  
 
Children currently in receipt of free school meals are eligible 
for a packed lunch from school. Please tick here………….if you 
wish your child to have a free packed lunch provided by school. 


